
2023-2031 Housing Element Update 
Joint Planning Commission and City Council Meeting

The City of Brentwood is currently updating its 2023-2031 Housing Element. 
As part of the update, the City must identify strategies to accommodate the 
Regional Housing Needs Allocation (RHNA) of 1,522 housing units over the 
next eight years. In addition, a number of new State laws have been adopted 
since the last update to the City’s Housing Element in 2015 which will need to 
be addressed and included in the policy plan.

Please join us to learn about the City’s proposed strategies to accommodate 
RHNA and the new policies that will be added to the Housing Element to 
maintain compliance with State laws and requirements.  

When: Wednesday June 1, 2022 at 5:00PM 
Where: Zoom - https://brentwoodca-gov.zoom.us/j/76013970037

For more information about the Housing Element Update please visit:
www.brentwoodhousingelement.com

https://forms.office.com/r/KYZjmQDjA5 
https://brentwoodhousingelement.com/



